
ARTICLE XLlll 

Mr. L. E. Dunn, General Chairman, BRT Gibson, Ind.• December, 29, 1955 

Supplementing my letter of December 27, 1955 setting forth several items 
which are the subject of understanding between your Organization and this Car­
rier in connection with Agreements executed regarding a 5-day work week for 
yardmen. 

It is also my understanding that: 

Yardmen who work on their regular rest day and do not tie-up in time to 
get sufficient rest to protect their next regular assignment will go on the 
"Bump Board" 

If the foregoing is also your understanding, will you please sign and re­
turn one copy of this letter which is transmitted you herewith in triplicate. 

/s/ L. T. Schmidt, Superintendent (A. R. T.) 

Accepted: / s/ L, E, Dunn, General Chairman, BRT 
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